

St. Peter's Catholic Academy



Dear Parents

My vocation at St Peter's Catholic Academy has come to an end.

As we come to the end of the autumn term, it is with great sadness that I am writing my last letter to you all. I cannot express enough how privileged I have been to be the Principal of St Peter's Catholic Academy. It has been an absolute delight to have worked in partnership with such supportive, caring and lovely parents.

I would like to express my sincere thank you for trusting me with the care and education of your truly amazing children. I have seen children start the school as tiny little children in our nursery and then continue to develop into lovely young people as their time at St Peter's comes to an end in year 6. I have extremely fond memories of your children and yourselves to take with me as I move on to the next phase of my life (retirement). I can honestly say that the years spent at St Peter's has on a daily basis made me feel like a "proud mum" everything your children do and have achieved makes me so proud, living out our mission statement, "Together, One Family, One Community in Christ".

It will continue to be a very difficult time for me knowing that I will not share in the development of your children in future years.

I know that the school will continue to thrive and provide the best educational outcomes for all. The dedicated staff team under new leadership will continue to drive the vision of the school forward.

I will continue to pray for children and families asking God to keep you safe, well and happy.

My final farewell.

God bless

RSnæ

Retiring Principal















